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Dear Parent/Carer 

  
I am writing to inform you about your child’s forthcoming GCSE Drama Component 1 
Performance examination that will be taking place on Wednesday 23 October 2019. This is a 
compulsory performance examination and all students are required to attend. 
  
The examination will commence at 3.30pm prompt and will take place in The Academy Arts 
Theatre, where all students will perform to an invited audience.  You are more than welcome 
to come and support. 
  
On the day of the examination, all students are required to attend the academy at the normal 
time, where they must go directly to their tutor room and register for their morning attendance 
mark.  After their final lesson of the day, all students must proceed to the Arts Theatre, where 
they will be met by their Drama teachers. 
  
Students must attend in full academy uniform, however, they may bring costume/clothing that 
they require for their performance, or may bring costumes/clothing with them to change into. 
  
We anticipate a finish time of approximately 6.00pm. 
  
In preparation for this examination, I have planned a full day of rehearsal for the students to 
take place in the Arts Theatre on Saturday 19 October 2019, commencing at 10.00am until 
3.30pm. 
  
It is a vitally important that all students from each of their working groups attend.  This 
is an important opportunity for them to engage within a totally uninterrupted period of rehearsal 
and to conduct the final technical and dress requirements for their examination. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any further details. 
  
Yours faithfully 

  
Miss Holker & Mr Hughes 

Teachers of Drama 
 


